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The Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology 
(CAA) of the American Speech-Language-Hearing Association will be conducting an initial 

accreditation site visit on November 6th and 7th. 
All interested individuals are invited to attend a public meeting in the Hanson Building 

at 4:30pm. 

 

When: November 6, 2023 at 4:30 pm 

Where:  Hanson Science Building, Room 127 
738 – 35 Street, Rock Island, IL  61201  

Written comments can be submitted by October 23, 2023 to:   

Accreditation Public Comment 
Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology (CAA) 

American Speech-Language-Hearing Association 2200 
Research Blvd. #310 
Rockville, MD 20850 

accreditation@asha.org  
Fax: (301) 296-8570 

 

A copy of the Standards for Accreditation and/or the CAA’s policy on Public Comment may 
be obtained by contacting the Accreditation Office at ASHA, 2200 Research Blvd. #310, 
Rockville, MD 20850, calling ASHA’s Action Center at 1-800- 498-2071, or accessing the 

documents on AHSA’s website at: https://caa.asha.org/programs/call-for-public-comments/ 
 

For more information, contact Karen Sheraden at 309-794-7355 or karensheraden@augustana.edu 
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